CITY OF THE VILLAGE OF CLARKSTON
Historic District Commission

Certificate of Appropriateness

June 12, 2018

Plans for: 21 Miller Road
Applicant/Building Representative: Margaret DeCosta

The Clarkston Historic District Commission (HDC) approved a Certificate of
Appropriateness (CoA) at their June 12, 2018 meeting for the application dated June 8, 2018.
The approved work is as follows:

Repair or replace the existing garage doors due to the inability to open the existing doors,
deteriorated wood and hardware. Doors are original horizontal sliding. New construction
will be of 7 % wide lumber, constructed in a similar manner to the existing with vertical
boards and painted to match the original and existing condition and operation.

A Certificate of Appropriateness (CoA) is only approval for the requirements of the City of
the Village of Clarkston Historic District and does not replace or supersede zoning, building
construction permit, other city ordinance and legal requirements. A Historic District
Commission CoA is valid for one year. If the approved work is not complete within that
time, please contact the city office for review.
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